
 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from St. Mary's Catholic High School. 

 

ALL PARENTS PLEASE USE THIS LINK TO FILL OUT IMPORTANT INFORMATION, SO WE CAN SAVE THIS DIGITALLY 

AND PRIMARY CONTACT EMAIL WOULD BE LINKED TO SIMS PARENT APP. 

 

The form can only be viewed by users logged in the SMCHS student’s school email account. Kindly logout from any other 

Email profiles which you can find on the top right hand side corner of your browser app elsewise you would see an error 

message "You need permission - This form can only be viewed by users in the owner's organisation.".   

 

For siblings, you need to fill up the form for each child by logging into their individual school email accounts and submitting the form. As 

indicated above, please logout from any profile from the browser as well elsewise you would see the message “You've already 

responded".  
 

https://forms.gle/YZspmp7JYcCtwtG86 

 

Please understand that it is very important and mandatory that every parent submit the details mentioned in the said form.  Should you have 

any queries, please do not hesitate to contact IT-Support. 

 

Kindly ignore this email, if you have already submitted the form. 

 
 
Thank you, 

SMCHS 

https://forms.gle/YZspmp7JYcCtwtG86

